
 

 

MINUTES OF THE SELECT BOARD 

Monday April 22, 2021, 10 AM 

Conference Room 

Town Hall 

Present: William Stewart-Chair, Tom Maher-Selectman, Dave McGuckin-Selectman, Priscilla Hodgkins-

Town Clerk/Tax Collector, Thomas Smith-Town Treasurer, Christiane McAllister- Finance Director,        

Dr. Kathy Hollister- Deputy Health Officer, Russ Bookholz-Building Inspector and Jennifer Smith- Admin. 

Assistant to the Select Board and Recording Secretary. 

 

1. Town Hall Reopening Planning Session 
 
Dr. Kathy Hollister, Deputy Health Agent, recommended that when Town Hall officially opens to the 

public that masks be required when in the building, that social distancing still be maintained in the 

hallways until 70% of the population are vaccinated or the positivity rate drops to 50/100,000. 

 

Others present joined in the discussion and it was agreed that the bathrooms would remain closed to 

the public, clean pens would be provided for the public to use, traffic would be one way and stickers 

would be placed on the floor remaining visitors to socially distance. 

 
a. Adjourn 

Selectman McGuckin offered a motion to adjourn the meeting at 11 am. 

Selectman Maher seconded and said motion carried unanimously 3-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jennifer Smith  

Recording Secretary 

 


